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NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND
THE PROPOSED SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY
MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue Authorities to Construct to
ConocoPhillips Pipeline Company for crude oil transportation located at the
Junction Pump Station in Kern County, California. The project is to change the
TVP and throughput limits on two external floating crude oil storage tanks.

The District's analysis of the legal and factual basis for this proposed action,
project #5-1104897, is available for public inspection at the District office at the
address below. For additional information regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Leonard Scandura, Permit Services Manager, at (661) 392-5500, or contact
David Warner, Director of Permit Services, in writing at SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 E. GETTYSBURG AVE,
FRESNO, CA 93726-0244.



